TO - RCC Customers
SUBJECT : RCC Anti Trust Policy

Numerous state and Federal laws prohibit the exchange of information among competitors regarding price or agreements to proceed in certain anti-competitive respects, and that any such exchange of this information is neither sanctioned by RCC
nor permitted during meetings or in electronic discussion services conducted or controlled by RCC. Your cooperation is appreciated.



